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From: Credible Behavioral Health, Inc. <jaclyn.o'donnell@credibleinc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 8:46 AM
To: Credible Education
Subject: Reminder: Join the Technical Advisory Board Today!

Technical Advisory Board Collaboration 

DEAR PARTNER, 

Credible is excited to announce the reinvigoration and reorganization of our Technical Advisory Board 

(TAB). As part of our commitment to enhancing Partnership through collaboration, Credible is seeking 

one representative from each State to serve on this reconstituted board. Ideal candidates will be able 

to work collaboratively with all Partners within their state, other advisory board members, and 

Credible management. Additionally, advisory board members must be able to prioritize the good of all 

Partners above that of any one organization. This appointment requires full participation in all State 

User Group meetings and in all Technical Advisory Board meetings. 

A job description for Technical Advisory Board members can be found by clicking here. Nominations 

can be submitted by completing the information contained within this nomination form link. Once 

nominations are received, Credible will review the nominations and begin the selection process.  

Questions can be sent to Credible Collaboration at collaboration@credibleinc.com. 
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This communication is proprietary and confidential to Credible and its Partners. No part of this document may be 

disclosed to a third party or published externally without prior consent of Credible Behavioral Health, Inc. 

Thank you for your continued Partnership, 

Jaclyn O'Donnell 
Executive Vice President 
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